
Dear friends and family, this year has passed
quickly. I apologize for the delay in updating
you. Thank you for your prayers, support, and
desire to know what is going on.

The year kicked
off with Baptisms
and a Pastor's
retreat, setting a
positive tone for
RIBBI moving
forward.

Brian & Jaidy 

The inaugural year of ESCAPE, a camp
designed for singles, featured Brian as the
guest speaker.

Thank you for your prayers and support
Contact us:
Brianbrown@ibmty.com
Jaidybrown@ibmty.com
956-680-1686
COME AND VISIT US!!

We successfully
held our third
annual Women’s
Conference.

March 

We returned just in
time for our Youth
Encounter EJES,
marking our first
year without the
Singles. This change
created the space
we needed for
growth. Brandon led
worship and did an
outstanding job.

April

January 

February  
We hosted an
outreach event
in honor of
"Friend's Day."

We also had the opportunity to visit five
churches across the USA: Pastor John R.,
Pastor Trey, Pastor Mike, Pastor Tom, and
Pastor Jay.

Jaidy had the privilege of
teaching at the ladies'
retreat for GreenTown
Baptist Church.

May 

For EJES, we
welcomed 16 kids
from our Church in
Panama. A heartfelt
thank you to Pastor
Tom and Pastor Jay
for sponsoring some
of them!

May 17-26 - Ohio Group with us.
May 24 - Outreach Chess Tournament
May 25 - God opened a huge door and
we are starting a new church.
Preparations for our CIMA conference
in November.

Please pray for.....

Brandon has recently
assumed leadership of
the high school group,
as the couple in
charge is getting
ready to embark on
their missionary
journey.

We concluded the
month with
baptisms.

More info....
Scan with 
your phone
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